
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
   
   
 

      
March 8, 2016 

 
 
     Re:  2016 ADA Ramp Replacement  
     
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2016 ADA Ramp Replacement  
Project: 
          
 
FOWLER & HAMMER, INC.   $53,315.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Steiger Construction, Inc.   $55,147.50   
La Crosse, Wisconsin   
 
Pember Companies, Inc.   $57,259.50  
Menomonie, Wisconsin  
 
Augelli Concrete & Excavating, LLC  $89,300.00   
Richland Center, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 2016 ADA Ramp Replacement was $50,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Fowler & Hammer, Inc. 
in the amount of $53,315.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


